
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1160 
 

Asked on 26 October 2022 
 
 

MR D CRISAFULLI ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS 
(HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister list the projects in the Queensland Transport and Roads Investment Program 
2022–23 to 2025–26 that have had any funding changes (including the funding profile) due to the 
recent Federal Budget (listing changes to funding per project reported separately by financial 
year)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Broadwater for the question. 
 
The Premier has written to the Prime Minister seeking to ensure that both levels of government 
work together to better understand how relevant transport projects can be best sequenced and 
put in place collaborative working arrangements to deliver the road and rail infrastructure that 
Queenslanders need.  
 
I am advised that this process and related adjustments to cash flows based on delivery 
sequencing is not yet finalised, and as such, the data requested is unable to be provided to the 
Member at this time.  
 
The Queensland Government produces a State Budget annually in June and, with this, the 
Queensland Transport and Roads Investment Program (QTRIP) publication is updated with the 
State Budget process. 
 
The 2023 QTRIP Publication will include new and increased Australian Government 
commitments and projects that have had funding changes as a result of the October 2022–23 
Federal Budget for Queensland, as well as any updates resulting from the May 2023-24 Federal 
Budget.  
  


